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November 23rd, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school has recently purchased a large amount of brand new phonics books, to ensure our 
children have a wider range of phonically decodable books to enjoy.  
 
Unfortunately, it has come to our attention that some of these books have been returned with 
water or food damage. We understand that accidents happen, and it is especially easy for water 
bottles to pop open in book bags. However, due to the cost involved in purchasing and then 
replacing these books, we have to ask parents/carers to please ensure your children are careful 
when using the books at home or transporting them to/from school. 
 
Regrettably, if books are damaged at home, we may need to ask the family responsible to pay 
for a replacement via SchoolMoney. 
 
As always, thank you for your support of our school and our new reading initiative. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

         
Duncan Rose     
Headteacher    
 
 


